
 

Raising the profile of a service: Salford Royal Speech and Language Therapists 
 

Salford Royal’s Speech and Language Therapists wanted to promote the role of speech and language 

therapy. 

Therefore, they decided to invite their local MP, Rebecca Long-Bailey, to listen to their and their 

patients’ stories. They saw this as an opportunity to try to show the efficacy of Speech and Language 

Therapy input and hopefully recruit an advocate for the service who could potentially raise their 

profile at parliamentary level. At the same time, they have been trying to get support for the 

community SLT service to be reviewed so they also invited the Service Improvement Lead from the 

local Clinical Commissioning Group and the Trust’s Divisional Director of Nursing to the meeting to 

further raise awareness of their acute SLT service. 

The feedback received following the session was that it was a privilege to learn more about speech 

and language therapy. Mrs Long-Bailey was very moved by the patient’s stories, and she agreed to 

use her experience in Parliament as opportunities arose. The service has continued to use Twitter 

to address her and remind her of her visit.  

The meeting was an excellent way of raising the profession’s profile to an audience who generally 

have little understanding of speech and language therapy and who can advocate its benefit at a much 

higher level. This meeting took place at a time when there was a media outcry for more nurses and 

doctors and the service took the opportunity to highlight that patient care cannot be delivered 

without our profession too. 

The presentation the service gave can be accessed here. 
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